
Dear 5th Grader, 

I’m so excited to be your math teacher. We’re going 
to have an amazing time exploring numbers, solving 
problems, and discovering how math connects to the 
world around us. 

I feel especially lucky because I’ve had the chance to 
work with some of you back when you were 3rd 
graders, and I can’t wait to continue learning and 
growing together! Whether we’ve worked together 
before, or this is our first year as a team, I’m looking 
forward to getting to know each of you and helping 
you shine in math. 

This year, you’ll learn new strategies, tackle exciting 
challenges, and build your confidence as a 
mathematician. We’ll support one another, work hard, 
and have fun along the way. 

I can’t wait to see all the amazing things you’ll 
accomplish. Get ready for a fantastic year! Be sure 
to work on your fact fluency (+, -, x,➗) 

              Have a great summer!  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mrs. Grubb 

                                     kgrubb@philasd.org 

Please be sure to have all supplies for the first week of school. 
Be sure to note your homeroom supplies, as well as what you will 
need for each subject area.. 

mailto:kgrubb@philasd.org
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/113MleITjh3dZjbeLRx4cv5wUmRmAUUOjO79hEt3l3A8/edit?usp=sharing


    Supplies for 5th Grade Math 
 
​  Homeroom Students in 211  

●​ 2 boxes of tissues  
●​ 2 packs of Lysol wipes 
●​ 2 reams of paper 
●​ 1 large bottle of hand sanitizer 

 
         For ALL Math Students:  

●​    one (1) plastic green folder 
●​    one (1) plastic red folder  
●​    one (1) composition notebook  
●​    one (1) 1 ½ in binder (any color) 
●​     $5 to cover shared supplies  

 
*Please be sure to label all supplies with your child’s 
name, Math, and their Homeroom Number 
 
​  
  Wish List  - Please check this out if you would like to 
donate anything to our math class. 
 
 
 

                             

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3D8DT9H9OFCVX?ref_=wl_share

